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NORTHAMPTON COUNTY  

REGULAR SESSION 

June 15, 2015 
 

Be It Remembered that the Board of Commissioners of Northampton County met on June 

15, 2015 with the following present:  Robert Carter, Fannie Greene, Chester Deloatch, 

Virginia Spruill , and Joseph Barrett 

    

Others Present:  Kimberly Turner, Scott McKellar, and Michelle Nelson 

 

Agenda Work Session:  

 

A 10-minute work session was held to discuss todayôs agenda items. Chairwoman Greene called 

upon County Manager Kimberly Turner for input. Ms. Turner noted under Tab 4, to remove Dot 

Vick, and place the Budget Amendments under Tab 8. Ms. Turner will cover this in Management 

Matters. Also, to replace Mrs. Vick under Tab 4, she is adding Joslyn Debraux-Reagor: Item 1 

will be appointment to the Regional Aging Advisory Committee; Item 2 will be appointment to 

the NC Senior Tar Heel Legislation. Also under Tab 10- add a closed session for G.S. 143-

318.11(a)(6) for personnel matters. 

 

Ms. Turner reminded the Board that there will be a Commissioners/Mayors meeting scheduled 

for June 29
th
.  

 

Regular Session: 

 

Chairwoman Greene called the meeting to order, welcomed everyone, and announced when 

citizens could make comments. She also delivered the Invocation, and the Pledge of Allegiance 

was recited. 

 

Approval of Regular Session Minutes for June 1, 2015: 

 

A motion was made by Chester Deloatch and seconded by Virginia Spruill to approve the 

Regular Session Meeting Minutes for June 1, 2015.  Question Called:  All present voting yes.  

Motion carried.  

 

Approval of Agenda for June 15, 2015: 

 

A motion was made by Virginia Spruill and seconded by Chester Deloatch to approve the 

amended agenda for June 15, 2015.  Question Called:  All present voting yes.  Motion carried.  

 

Public Hearing- FY 15-16 HCCBG Funds: 

 

Chairwoman Greene recessed regular session for a Public Hearing. 

 

Mrs. Joslyn Debraux-Reagor, Office on Aging Director appeared before the Board to obtain 

approval of the Home and Community Care Block Grant allocations and services for FY 2015-

2016. 
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Chairwoman Greene recessed the Public Hearing to go back into regular session. 

 

A motion was made by Virginia Spruill and seconded by Joseph Barrett to approve the Home 

and Community Care Block Grant allocations and the local match of $6,000 as identified in 

Attachment 1 for the amount of $276,507. Question Called:  All present voting yes.  Motion 

carried. 

 

 

PLEASE SEE SCANNED DOCUMENTS WHICH ARE 

HEREBY MADE A PART OF THESE MINUTES:  
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Appointment to the Regional Aging Advisory Committee and Appointment to the North 

Carolina Tar Heel State Legislator: 

 

Mrs. Debraux-Reagor appeared before the Board to obtain approval for recommendations to the 

Regional Aging Advisory Committee.  

 

A motion was made by Virginia Spruill and seconded by Chester Deloatch to approve the 

recommendation for Peggy A. Curry for the Regional Aging Advisory Committee. Question 

Called:  All present voting yes.  Motion carried.  

 

Mrs. Debraux-Reagor also appeared before the Board to obtain approval of recommendations to 

the State Tar Heel Legislator. 

 

A motion was made by Joseph Barrett and seconded by Virginia Spruill to approve the 

recommendation for Clara Parker to be named the alternate for the North Carolina Senior Tar 

Heel Legislator. Question Called:  All present voting yes.  Motion carried.  

 

 

PLEASE SEE SCANNED DOCUMENTS WHICH ARE 

HEREBY MADE A PART OF THESE MINUTES:  
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Increase Insurance Fire Districts from 5 Miles to 6 Miles: 

 

Mr. Ronnie Storey, Emergency Management Director, appeared before the Board to request 

permission to increase our insurance fire districts from 5 miles to 6 miles. 

 

A motion was made by Joseph Barrett and seconded by Virginia Spruill to approve the 6 mile 

Fire Districts as mapped on the attached maps. Question Called:  All present voting yes.  

Motion carried.  

 

Mr. Storey also wanted to mention that we are coming up on the end of the fiscal year, and he 

and Mr. Joyner (EMS Director) will be doing reports where they come to the Board about the 

money for appropriations. He gave the Board information on an increase in the number of calls 

that the Emergency Operations Center is receiving.  

 

 

 

PLEASE SEE SCANNED DOCUMENTS WHICH ARE 

HEREBY MADE A PART OF THESE MINUTES:  
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